February 20, 2022

NEWS & NOTES

Welcome!

We're glad you're joining us this morning! If you're new to Summit and would like to know
more about us, fill out a Connect card and drop it in one of the steel "Give" boxes around
the church, or visit us online at summit-christian.org.

Membership Class - March 12th

If you're wondering what your next step at Summit is, mark your calendars for Saturday
morning, March 12 for our Membership Class 9-11am. You'll learn about God's purpose for
the church, the importance and value of membership, and what is distinct about who we are
at Summit. Whether you know you'd like to become a member or you want to understand
who we are as a church, this class will be worth your time. Childcare will be available.

Afghan Immigrant Prayer Meeting- This Morning

We are continuing to move forward with sponsoring an Afghan immigrant family to come to
the Puget Sound as a part of a church relocation. Some big things are happening this month
to move the ball forward and we want to be praying! Join us between services, starting this
Sunday, from 10:30-10:50am in one of the small offices in the Sumit Kids' hallway.

1 John Study Guides for Kenya

We are hoping to send 200 1 John Study Guides to Kenya with Mike Sandberg this April,
but we need your help! Every $5 donation covers the cost of printing one book. These
study guides will be a helpful resource for Kenyan pastors and leaders. Consider donating
through our online giving page or marking your gift with "1 John for Kenya" on Sunday.

Community Groups

Community Groups are central to how we at Summit live as the church beyond the walls of
our building. Community Groups are more than another event, they are families that eat
together, love and care for each other, study God's word, and reach out to others. If you're
not plugged into a group and would like to be, we'd love to connect you! Just fill out a
Connect Card or visit our website for more info.

Lost and Found
Be sure to take a look at the lost and found table in the Fellowship Hall. Anything that is not
claimed by the end of February will be donated!

How to Give

You can participate financially in God's mission through Summit by giving conveniently
online using the Church Center app, directly through the Summit website, or by dropping a
gift in one of the steel Give boxes around the church.
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Looking Ahead:

March
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March 7 - CG Leader
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